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Re: Report to Department Encampment – March 2020 
 
Department Commander, 
 
I have the privilege of reporting that Sultana Camp #1, Memphis TN is in good health and order! 
 
The Camp had a relatively quiet year.  We had three meetings and were able to gain one brother.  We 
are a small camp that has brothers over a significant geographic range.  Our meetings were held in 
Memphis TN and De Soto MS.  Brothers travelled from Jackson MS, Bartlett TN, NE Mississippi, and 
relatively locally from Greater Memphis TN to attend our meetings. 
 
The leadership of this Camp is exemplary.  While it is still a small group, they are keenly interested in 
sharing the leadership load with the Brothers who are willing to step up.  Department Junior Vice 
Commander Skip Rexroade, PCC Sultana Camp #1 led the Camp well in the past year, and it is an honor 
to follow in his footsteps. 
 
Since the beginning of 2020, the Camp has issued JROTC certificates, and Eagle Scout certificates.  The 
Camp is in planning for a Memorial Day event later this year. 
 
 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 
 

George Andrew Huttick 
 

George Andrew Huttick 
Camp Commander 

Sultana Camp #1 
Department of Tennessee 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
 
 

 


